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Young Hearts for Life (YH4L) is providing free, safe,
confidential ECG screenings to all students at Providence on
Tuesday, November 8, 2022. This event is co-sponsored by
the Brian Peck YH4L Memorial Fund, in honor of Providence
grad Brian Peck who died of sudden cardiac arrest at the
age of 20 in 2019. Our goal is to get close to 100% of our
students tested for this potentially life-saving screening. 

More than 60 young adults die each week in the US from
SCD. Since 2006, YH4L has screened over 280,000 students
and identified more than 3,000 students with previously
undiagnosed heart conditions. Testing is recommended
every two years for young adults.

A link to information about the event can be found here:
https://www.providencecatholic.org/wp-
content/uploads/PCHS-Heart-Screening-Parent-Letter.pdf

Please register your student(s) today and consider
volunteering for the event.

Thank you,

Paul Houston | Principal
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